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Dear Residents, 

Roadstone Ltd is working on behalf of the Dún Laoghaire-Rathdown County Council, in conjunction with the 
National Transport Authority, proposing Active Travel Improvements on Glenageary Road Upper between the 
Sallynoggin and Killiney Towers Roundabouts. 

1. Details of works completed up to Monday 17th June 2024 and remaining works 
until the 30th August 2024 

 
 

Work Completed to date: 
All road milling and resurfacing works have been completed to road binder level. The final layer of material will 
be placed in the following weeks. 
 
Traffic management will be back to a two-way system from Sallynoggin Roundabout towards Killiney Towers 
Roundabout from Tuesday the 18th June. There will be a Stop & Go traffic management for various sections of 
remaining civil works and road resurfacing until the 30th August 2024. 
 
The remaining works include: 
 

• Civil and Road Resurfacing works at Sallynoggin Roundabout. 

• Isolated footpath repairs between Sallynoggin Roundabout and Killiney Towers Roundabout 

• Mainline Resurfacing between Sallynoggin Roundabout and Killiney Towers Roundabout 

• High friction surfacing between Sallynoggin Roundabout and Killiney Towers Roundabout 

• Ironworks and Road lining between Sallynoggin Roundabout and Killiney Towers Roundabout 
 
 
Note: Weekly updates of where works will be taking place will be posted on Web Page as per link below. 

 

2. Project Updates  

Project updates and Weekly letters of where works will be taking place will be posted on 
Web Page. Please see link below to web page: 

https://roadstone.ie/glenageary-road-upper-active-travel-scheme 

 

3. Contact details For Project 

Darren Jordan (Roadstone Ltd)– 087 348 4096 djordan@roadstone.ie  

Traffic management emergency contacts 

Emergency number day or night: 087 272 2276 
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